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[EXTERNAL EMAIL] 

Angie, Melanie and Brenda will stay on for another term.

On Wed, Nov 16, 2022, 11:47 AM Angie Powers <Angie.Powers@deschutes.org> wrote:

Good morning,

 

I am writing to you as Chair/President of the DRRH Special Road District #8. Per my
membership roster, it appears that both Brenda Lee Collette’s and Melanie Butler’s terms on
the District expire on 12/31/2022. Please let me know if your Road District has a nomination
for someone to replace them, and I will draft the appointment letter and put it before the
Deschutes County Board of Commissioners for approval and signature. Thank you!

 

 

Angie Powers | Administrative Assistant
DESCHUTES COUNTY BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS
1300 NW Wall St | Bend, Oregon 97703
Tel: (541) 388-6571

 
Enhancing the lives of citizens by delivering quality services in a cost-effective manner.
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